
 

 
 

We are holding a school disco on Thursday 4th November in the school hall, the cost 

is £3.50 which includes a sausage in a bun and a drink.  

 

Reception and Key Stage 1 – 4.00pm-5.00pm  

Key Stage 2 – 5.15pm – 6.15pm 

Tickets will not be issued but we will have a list of names PLEASE PAY THROUGH 

PARENTPAY. The deadline for tickets will be Wednesday 3rd November – this 

allows us to make sure we have adequate staffing in place for the number of children 

and to purchase food.  

 

There will be sweets, crisps, tattoos, glow bands and finger lights available for 

children to buy. Children will also be able to have their nails/face painted.  

 

Help Needed! 

We would very much appreciate help at the disco from any parents/carers able to do 

so. This could be to help with face paints, nail painting, refreshments, tidying up 

please let the office or a member of Friends know if you are able to help.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Friends of Oxenhope  
 


